Debra Thompson

From:

muskeg@gci.net

Sent:

Friday, April 14, 2023 1:36 PM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

question after 2016 wreck

Thank you for taking the time and energy Petersburg Borough Assemble members. Radio and newspapers have brought up the fatality wreck from 2016 of Molly and Marie again. Question I have is, is this going to happen again? Is there better policy, new education for staff and have Parks and Griesbrechts been shown the corrections that have been made in the name of their daughters?

I know that department matters with employees is private but policy is not. Give the town a little peace and review with us the corrections. Janet Kvernvik